
PUBLIC NOTICE
Sidewalk ADA Improvements Project 

Harbor Island    

PARKING will be suspended in specific sections on Harbor Island due to the
sidewalk construction project. TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES may also
occur. On the next pages, please see the NO PARKING sections highlighted
with specific date information.

If you have any questions, please contact Delroy Peters, North Bay Village
Project Manager, at dpeters@nbvillage.com or at (305)756-7171.

Monday, April 26 - Monday, July 9
(on select dates)

8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Construction Schedule
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